
Submitter: Jayne Simmons 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB1154 

Please REMOVE Sections 17 and 19 from SB 1154.  The impact of those two 

clauses would hurt farm and rural land owners HORRIBLY.   

It would limit where houses can be built and deny building in its entirety.  It would 

decrease land and home values making it easy for BLACK ROCK, VANGUARD, 

STATE STREET AND BILL GATES TO GET THEIR HANDS ON MORE FARM 

LAND. 

Just stop it.  Leave Oregon's rural lands alone. 

Thank you,  

Jayne Simmons 


